## MVPC Happenings....





- The Communion Offering for August is for items our Youth will distribute to the homeless. Most needed items are toothpaste and toothbrushes, deodorant, Gold Bond Foot Powder, shaving cream, razors (plastic), soft snacks, water, and gallon-sized Ziploc bags. Thank you in advance for your generosity!
- YOUTH: Mark your calendars for August 19 from 5-7 pm for our pool party!
- Presbyterian Women Knitting Class: Meeting September 9 and October 7 in Fellowship Hall. Sylvia McAdam will teach you how to knit a scarf or hat to be shared with our homeless ministry. She will provide all supplies.
- Engaging Visitors and Members: Do you have ideas for engaging fellow members of MVPC or bringing in and welcoming visitors and potential members to our fellowship and community? Please share those ideas with the elders leading the Witness Ministry Team, Rita Sheffey and MacKenzie Truitt. Contact them for specific ways you can help make our family even more vibrant. We need you!
- **Kirk Center renovations:** Please be aware that the stairwells are closed until at least Aug 18th. People who need access to the pre-school area will need to use the elevator. If you would like to support this renovation financially, please indicate Kirk Center Makeover on the memo of the check or online donation.
- Online Prayer Vine: We are looking for members to join our new online prayer group. We will send prayer requests by email and invite you to join us in prayer. Email Joy Carden at pjcarden@bellsouth.net if you are interested in joining.



Kick Off in the church courtyard from 11-1 pm

